
FAQs 

	 

1. What	is	the	maximum	acceptable	concentration? 

	 

According	to	Canada	Health	Guidelines,	the	acceptable	level	is	10	micrograms	per	litre.	 

	 
2. I	have	been	drinking	the	water	over	the	summer	months.	Should	I	be	worried? 

	 

If	concerned,	please	contact	your	family	physician.	 

	 

3. When	was	the	last	time	the	water	was	tested? 

	 

In	the	past,	tests	have	been	performed	in	specific	locations	across	campus.	The	most	recent	testing	was	
completed	October	2013.	The	most	recent	test	to	detect	lead	was	conducted	in	November	2012. 

	 

4. How	does	this	result	impact	food	service	on	campus? 

	 

	All	food	outlets	will	comply	with	the	60	second	run	recommendation.	 

	 

5. Will	bottled	be	provided? 

	 

Not	at	this	time. 

	 

6. When	will	updated	results	be	available? 

		

Additional	testing	is	scheduled	for	September.	The	campus	will	be	updated	as	soon	as	results	become	available.	
Results	typically	take	two	to	three	weeks.		 

	 

7. Is	my	shower	safe?		 
 

Yes.	The	water	is	acceptable	for	regular	general	use,	including	hand‐washing,	laundry,	etc.		 

	 

It	is	recommended	to	run	the	tap	water	at	least	60	seconds	before	brushing	your	teeth. 

 


